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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act removes the law that stops a county from making a justice of the peace district that
includes parts of some cities. (Flesch Readability Score: 73.1).

Removes provisions prohibiting a county court or board of county commissioners from establishing a
justice of the peace district that includes the county seat or city in which a circuit court regularly
holds court.
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